
Dear New and Returning Glencoe Families,

It is a pleasure to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year! I hope this first newsletter finds

you and your family well. Whether you are new to Glencoe or a returning Gull, we can’t wait to

see you! I hope you all had a chance to rest and recharge this summer, and are almost (but not

quite) ready to return to school. I am so excited to be back for my second year in this wonderful

community! It is our mission to create an educational environment where your student is an

active participant in an inclusive community that cares, collaborates, and persevysee 㜀 wItscho�to

and
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�

this

mailto:kgunderson@pps.net


Dismissal Form

Please fill out a Dismissal Form for your child before the firs儀怆耆考쀅退

https://forms.gle/MAG8vvVJku8LbJqR6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v1Bhb2OW1LcieQlGzBXpz-O1JGpXj41e/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v1Bhb2OW1LcieQlGzBXpz-O1JGpXj41e/view


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YQ1KJf5ouWT2eZQr2lgqPpFOmiJ3-tZeg9vfPx8jyqY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Brw4uNUaDAMmZa2QCPrQV6ozQ8wFp-hGtJH766_uNh8/edit?usp=sharing
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